
 

Occasionally we need to cancel breakfast club due to activities in the hall. We will endeavour to give 

as much notice as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                        

             

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

  

 

What time does 

club start? 

Can I drop my 

child off by car? 

How much does 

the club cost? 

Which entrance 

do we use? 

Can I leave 

information for 

the class teacher? 

Messages for class teachers can be left in the message book – Please ask a member 

of the breakfast club team. 

If you have snack money that needs to be forwarded to the class teacher, then 

please put this in an envelope with your child’s name and class on and hand it to a 

member of the breakfast club team. 

Parents and children should only enter breakfast club through the kitchen gate 

entrance and should be signed in here. 

Unfortunately, due to limited parking on site and the safety of our pupils, there 

should never be any unauthorised cars in the car park. 

Breakfast Club starts promptly at 7.50am – there is no entry to the club after 

8.20am 

In order for our club to continue we need to take donations of 50P per day per 

child. 

My child has an 

allergy what 

should I do? 

We should already have this information in school but if you are concerned then 

please raise this with the breakfast club staff – there is an allergen notice on the 

school website which you may find useful. 


